
AUDIT MEETING 
FEBRUARY 12, 2007 

 
 

The Audit meeting of the Pelican Township was called to order by Chairman Bruce Galles. Present: Bruce 
Galles, John C. Johnson, Robert Olson, Suzanne Goerges and Shirley Wallin. Also present: Rick Johnson. 
 
The board reconciled the warrants, checks and Treasurers and Clerks books.  The Clerks and Treasurers end of 
the year summaries were compared and balanced.  The Town  Supervisors signed both the Clerks and 
Treasurers Summaries. 
 
Meeting adjourned by general consent. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Shirley Wallin 
 
Shirley Wallin, Clerk 


